
 
 

 

800, 5555 Calgary Trail NW, Edmonton, AB, Canada T6H 5P9 

P: 780 395 3300     E: edmonton@clarkbuilders.com 

Hello Neighbor!       February 23, 2022 

 

Clark Builders are part of the Integrated Project Delivery team who will be building 

the future St. Lorenzo Ruiz Middle School for Red Deer Catholic Regional Schools at 

150 Kingston Drive.  

 

As you may have noticed, we recently set up our site perimeter fence and have 

begun delivery of temporary facilities in preparation for the start of construction. As 

your new neighbor in Kentwood, we wanted to share some information about our 

construction plans. 

 

You will begin to see increased construction activity during the early weeks of March 

2022, and our current schedule shows us on-site for construction until the Summer 

of 2023. We are committed to being respectful and active members of the 

community during our stay in this neighborhood. Below is contact information for 

key members of our on-site team and we would encourage you to reach out directly 

with any concerns or questions that may arise throughout construction. 

 

Also included below is the address to the future schools’ website where we will be 

posting major updates and communications related to construction.  We encourage 

you to check-in periodically for the most up to date information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Clark Builders and the St. Lorenzo Ruiz IPD Team, 

 

https://www.stlorenzoschool.ca/  

 


